
 
 
 
 

 

 

DEVELOPMENT 
BOARD UPDATE: 7 
RE: Vetting Status 
VISAV staff 
 
FAO: Dilip Sarkar 
Organisation: UK Angling Trust 
Email: Dilip.Sarkar@Anglingtrust.net 
 
Dear Dilip, 
 
You are receiving this email circular because you are listed as a key contact involved with 
your organisations Neighbourhood Alert system including senior administrators and 
members of the Practioners Group.  If you feel you should not be on this list, please contact 
mike@visav.net and I will remove you. 
 
 
 
 

 

Next PG meeting 
The next Practitioners’ Group meeting is next Wednesday 21st January 2015 at 13:00.   
You are all welcome to attend – please click the link below at 13.00 and you will see the 
number to dial into the meeting. 
 
https://meet57018359.adobeconnect.com/_a980151297/alert/?refresh-parent=true 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 

Mike Douglas 
Director: Neighbourhood Alert Project 
  
VISAV Ltd. 
Sherwood Business Centre 
616a-618a Mansfield Road 
Sherwood 
Nottingham 
NG5 2GA 
Company No: 04511143 
Data Protection Registration: Z8862537 

 
Web:     www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk 
Brochure: www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/brochure 
Email:   mike@visav.net 
Tel:       0115 9245517 Extn. 224 
Mobile:  07771 557788 
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This message may contain information which is confidential or private in nature, some or all of which may be subject to legal 
privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or any file 
which is attached to this message. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail, 
facsimile or telephone and thereafter return and/or destroy the message. 

 


